
Everyone Welcome!
For the first time, the Catholic League will be marching in
the New York St. Patrick’s Day Parade. All members in the New
York area are invited to join us. Call the New York national
headquarters office at (212) 371-3191 for details.

https://www.catholicleague.org/everyone-welcome/

